Fleet Morris Petroleum, Inc.

P.0. Box 2347 Y, 2 Yo
Madison, MS 39130 v
601-898-3830 Fax 601-898-3214

May 22, 2015

Mr. Scott Weeks

Planning and Zoning Administrator
Office Complex Building

125 West North Street

Canton, MS 39046

Re:  Appeal Variance Decision
Mr. Weeks:

For your consideration I would like to submit an appeal of the Planning and Zoning Board’s
decision concerning a variance request for the new shell gas station we are building at 1227
Gluckstadt Road, Madison

I requested that the landscape buffer on the west side of the property along Industrial Drive be
reduced from 10 feet to 2.5 feet to allow large trucks to maneuver safely around the rear of the
site.

The board expressed concern about the prospect of Industrial Drive being widened in the future
and decided to approve a 5 foot buffer.

Attached is an email from the county engineer concerning Industrial Drive.
Thank you for your considering my appeal.
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Bradley MOrris
Fleet Morris Petroleum



